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Lemos, June

From: Linda Jo Stern <lindajostern@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 8:32 PM
To: Lemos, June
Cc: Jones, Marie; Elizabeth Swenson
Subject: Support for Grant of $160,000 for work on housing

Good evening, June.  As a community member and a member of HAT 
(Housing Action Team), I wholly support that the City of Fort Bragg apply 
for the available $160,000 for updating planning documents and to work on 
the housing element so that our city is in good shape to apply for additional 
housing funds in 2020 and beyond.   
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
 
Linda Jo 
 
Linda Jo Stern, MPH 

lindajostern@gmail.com 

617-435-8412 


